
SOC Members,
 
Our partner organization, Association of Camera Operators, based in the UK, have announced their new 
President – Sean Savage.
 
Sean was nominated in 2017 for Camera Operator of the Year for his work on Game of Thrones and is 
Active member with the SOC. We look forward to Sean’s leadership in elevating the position of camera 
operator internationally and our continued relationship between the SOC and ACO.
 
Sincerely,
George Billinger, SOC
President, Society of Camera Operators
 
 
Dear SOC members,
 
We would like to inform you that the ACO Board and its Full members have decided to appoint Sean 
Savage as the new president of the ACO.
 
Sean has gained international recognition for his work on Game of Thrones and many other memorable 
projects, he is a Camera Operator of the highest order and is eager to promote the Art of Camera 
Operating on behalf of the ACO and its many friends.
 
We would also like to sincerely thank Ben Wilson for all his hard work as our previous President, and 
who is now standing down in his role.
 
Please join with me in welcoming Sean as our new President.
 
Sincerely and on behalf of the ACO Board.
 
Peter Cavaciuti


